THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

ADMINISTRATIVE MEMORANDUM

SUBJECT

Catalogs for Members of the Board of Trustees

NUMBER #12

DATE February 2, 1970

We have received requests from some of our trustees for copies of catalogs from the various campuses of the University. If the names of members of the Board of Trustees do not already appear on your mailing list to receive catalogs automatically, please see that they are included.

Enclosed is an up-to-date mailing list of the Board of Trustees. Please include in the catalog mailing list the names that appear at the top of the first page: Governor Scott; Dr. Phillips, member ex-officio; Secretary Allen; Assistant Secretary Ann Houghtaling, and of course, the honorary trustees whose names appear on Page 4.

William Friday

attch.